
 
 

 

 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

ISLAND ENERGY SERVICES/TEXACO IN HAWAI‘I STATEMENT ON KAUA‘I OPERATIONS 
 

KAPOLEI, Hawai‘i  –  March 18, 2020  –  Island Energy Services, the official licensee of the Texaco 

brand in Hawai‘i, is issuing the following statement today in response to concerns relating to the 

availability of fuel on Kaua‘i. 

“All Texaco service stations on Kaua‘i remain open to serve motorists. Rumors of a fuel shortage on 

Kaua‘i are inaccurate. Regularly scheduled barge deliveries from O‘ahu to our terminal facility at Port 

Allen also continue with no disruption. Island Energy Services is committed to continuing to serve the 

needs of our valued customers on Kaua‘i,” said Albert Chee, Vice President of Retail and Community 

Relations. 

ABOUT ISLAND ENERGY SERVICES, LLC  

Island Energy Services, LLC, (IES) headquartered in Kapolei, is a Hawai‘i-based fuels marketing and 

logistics business providing premier petroleum products for the State of Hawai‘i. The company reliably 

serves retail, industrial, aviation, and utility customers throughout the state through a network of key 

storage and distribution assets comprising fuels terminals and pipelines. Assets include an import 

terminal in Kapolei, product distribution terminals in Honolulu and on Maui, Kaua‘i and Hawai‘i Island, 

pipeline distribution systems and additional related logistics infrastructure throughout the state. In 

addition, IES’s retail network includes 57 Texaco®-branded gas stations. Texaco® is a registered 

trademark of Chevron Intellectual Property LLC used under license by IES.  For more information, visit 

www.islandenergyservices.com and www.texacoinhawaii.com. 
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